Morris Qommunications Company, LLA

P. O. BOX 936 « AUGUSTA, GEORGIA 30903-0936

February 10, 2011

To the Federal Communications Commission:

This letter is in regard to the pending application of radio station KONR-LP for facilities
as described in file number BPL-20090923AAC, as amended. MCC Radio LLC. is
licensee of radio station KWHL, Anchorage, Alaska, which operates at 106.5 MHz. The
amended KONR-LP application proposes second adjacent operation on a frequency of
106.1 MHz, at a site well within the service contour of KWHL. Therefore, we have been

asked for a statement consenting to their proposed operation.

MCC Radio LLC, supports the proposed change in KONR-LP facilities, and has no
objection thereto.

Signed by

L. O cad

William S. Morris, IV
President
MCC Radio LLC





